
F.H. & L. 
Faith, Hope and Love, and the Greatest of These is Love 

 
A Weekly Newsletter From Your Family at Oakhurst United Methodist Church 
 
 

OAKHURST UNITED METHODIST CHURCH 
Worship Hours:   

8:30am-Contemporary & 10am-Traditional 
________________________________________________________ 

        13400 Park Blvd., Seminole, FL  33776                                                 727-391-4769      

         www.oakhurstumc.com                                                               Find us on Facebook 

Office Hours:  Monday—Friday 

9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. 

Rev. Nathan W. Carlson, Senior Pastor  

and  

Rev. Phil Vestal, Assistant Pastor  

Our Mission is to make disciples, who make disciples,  

who transform the World. 

FIRST TIME GUESTS:   

Text Hello  to 727-732-3550 to receive info from Oakhurst UMC. 

NOT RECEIVING OUR CHURCH E-MAILS:  TEAR AND DROP IN OFFERING 

NAME:  _____________________________________ E-MAIL ADDRESS:  _______________________________________ 



MAY EVENTS AT OAKHURST UMC AND THE COMMUNITY 

MAY HAPPY BIRTHDAY MAY BABIES  

Monday, May 30 Memorial Day Holiday—Church Office Closed 

Weekly    

Every Monday at 11am Living Well in the Word Room 12 - West Wing 

Every Wednesday at 9am 
Coffee in the Community w/Pastor 

Nathan 
at Southie Coffee 

Every Saturday at 10am 

Except the last Saturday of 

the Month 

Kathy's Art Class Fellowship Hall 

Save The Date   

Wednesday, June 1 Alpha Brown Bag at Noon 

Dates/Events are Subject to Change without Notice 

Garden Angels Needed 
 

We are losing 4 Garden Angels (some possibly temporarily and some  
permanently).    If you would like to help out on a temporary or perma-

nent basis, please contact Emma Dobies at 727-742-4652.   
 

The work involves pulling weeds, planting flowers, fertilizing, sometimes 
additional watering, TLC, etc.   Some areas only require trimming hedges/

bushes.  Any amount of help you can provide is appreciated.   
 

Thank You.  Emma 



Apportionment Update 

Apportionments paid report as of the end of April: Paid $3,470 in April to the Florida Conference for a yearly paid 
total of $20,408 (38.54% paid). That shows that we are 5% ahead in payments through 1/3rd of 2022!  

In addition, for deposit in May, the profit from the Suncoast Singers concert was = $725.00 from 145 attendees! 
Thanks for everyone's support for this fundraiser!  We will host them again in November 2022. 

Thank you for supporting Oakhurst UMC as a connectional church in ministry and missions of the United Methodist 
Church.   God Bless!   Rick Jacobson 



The Ladies of Oakhurst’s United Women in Faith with  

Ainise Isama’u, President of United Women in Faith 

Assembly 2022 in Orlando 



WEEKLY PUZZLE 



Thank you to our bulletin sponsors.   

 

Contact Us Via E-Mail 

Rev. Nathan Carlson (ncarlson@oakhurstumc.com) 

Rev. Phil Vestal (pvestal@oakhurstumc.com) 

Jackie Marschall (musicdir@oakhurstumc.com) 

Tammy Pluskat (financesec@oakhurstumc.com) 

Leticia (Lety) Cruz (officemgr@oakhurstumc.com) 

Justin Correll (facilities@oakhurstumc.com) 

 

 

 

 

 

Want to Give On-Line 

SCAN ME 


